
Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF NEW WASTEWATER 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
 
DATE: August 19, 2014 
 

 
Attached are the complete tabulated results, recommendation letter and opinion of 
probable cost for the New Wastewater Improvement Project and Recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 

************************ 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve as presented. 
 

 ************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe David L. Finley 
Superintendent of Schools Chief Operations Officer 
 


